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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Kevin Marsh, ACOC Representative
Subject: Revision of RDA 3.5.3 (Dimensions of still images)

ACOC thanks CCC for this proposal to revise the instructions relating to recording the dimensions of
graphic materials. ACOC supports the proposal.

The proposed revisions are agreed to.

ACOC notes the clean copy of 3.5.3.2 is missing a comma — (e.g., shape)



